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Garbage, Recycling & Mail 

During the project, continue to place your garbage and recycling bins where you normally place them for 

each scheduled pick-up. We ask that you please have your garbage or recycling bins at the end of your 

driveway by 7:00 a.m. the day it is supposed to be picked up. This will help the contractor know that 

garbage and recycling bins need to be moved to side streets. The contractor will contact and coordinate 

with the pick-up company. Please write or display your house number prominently on your bins so that 

it can be returned to you. 

The contractor will contact and coordinate with the postal service on how mail will be delivered during 

the project. Those of you without curb side mailboxes should remain unaffected. Temporary mailboxes 

will be installed where needed and those affected will be notified.  

 


